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Prishtina, 30 March 2018 

Press Release 

ERO Board held its first (I) meeting for 2018  

Yesterday, on 29th of March 2018, the Board of the Energy Regulatory Office (ERO), after having been 

made functional following the appointment of two new members by the Assembly of Kosovo, held its 

first meeting for 2018. During the meeting, inter alia, were reviewed twenty-two (22) 

requests/applications for construction of new capacities based on renewable energy sources. On this 

occasion, final authorizations were issued for the construction of two hydropower plants with an 

installation capacity of 8.3 MW, to be constructed in the Municipality of Dragash and of Hani Elezit. 

Two project with Solar/Photovoltaic panels with a capacity of 6 MW and two with Wind power with a 

shared capacity of 64.8 MW have been issued Preliminary Authorizations, while 7 projects which 

were equipped with Final Authorizations, had their authorization’s validity extended for completion 

of construction, and 7 other projects extended the validity time-limit of Preliminary Authorization, in 

order to meet the conditions for issuing Final Authorization for construction. 

 

 ERO Board first meeting - 29 March 2018 

During the meeting was presented ERO’s Annual Work Report 2017, which will be submitted to the 

Assembly of Kosovo for review, and furthermore were reviewed 20 Appeals against the Decisions on  

Electricity Customers Complaints.  

After reviewing the KEK JSC request for renewing the license for electricity generation from "Kosova 

A" power plant and after analysing the electricity supply situation in the country, the Board has 

decided to extend the license for another one year.  

The Board has also reviewed several other issues related to sector regulation and to the Regulatory 

Office’s management.     


